
Year 8 PPE Mocks Exams 
Students must arrive at the time shown below to enable exams to start 

promptly 

Lateness will not be tolerated 

       

Year 8 PPE Exams    "B" 

Date Lesson 

Time  

Exam Location 
Start  End 

Extra 
Time 

Fri 28th Feb 
1 8.55am 10.10am 15mins English Language Hall/Drama/LS 

5 1pm 2.15pm 15mins Maths Hall/Drama/LS 

Year 8 PPE Exams      "A" 

Date 

Lesson 

Time  

Exam Location 
  Start End 

Extra 
Time 

Tue 3rd March 6 2pm 3pm 15mins English Language Hall/Drama/LS 

Year 8 PPE Exams      "B" 

Date 

Lesson 

Time  

Exam Location 
  Start End 

Extra 
Time 

Mon 9th March 1  8.55am  10.10am  15mins Science Hall/Drama/LS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Executive Principal: Mr Paul Roberts  
Deputy Headteacher: Miss Karen Athawes 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Lisa Fraser 
____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
January 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carers 
 

I am writing to inform you that Pre Public Examinations for Year 8 students will be commencing on Friday 
28th February; a timetable showing pre public examinations planned sessions is shown on the reverse of this 
letter and a copy will be available to access via My Child at School and school website. 
 

If your child attends Learning Support for lessons, their examinations will be carried out in a separate room(s).    
 

Please note, mobile phones and watches are prohibited and where possible, should be left at home 
or in bags / lockers.  
 
Please make sure your child is equipped, they will need a black pen, pencil, ruler, mathematical equipment 
including a calculator.  These should all be kept in a clear plastic pencil case.  We are not able to lend 
everyone equipment and this could mean your child may lose marks if they do not have the correct equipment. 
 
Please note that all examinations will start in the hall, drama or learning support classrooms at the time 
shown on your child’s timetable. 
 
It is your child’s responsibility to ensure they arrive promptly to the start of the examinations. Late arrival 
could have an impact on breaks and lunches because a late start will mean a late finish. 
 
If you need any further information please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.  
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

T Bates 
 

Mrs T Bates 
Examination Officer 
 

 

 


